
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT  

Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools  

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE: August 6, 2020 

 
TO: Principals 

All Special Education Staff 

 
FROM: Lisa Robinson, Administrator of Schools 

Kim Lloyd, Director of Special Education 

 
SUBJECT: Update Contact Information for Office of Special Education  

 
 

 

Please be advised that all questions and concerns regarding Special Education are to be directed to Amanda 

Hamblin effective immediately. Amanda may be contacted via phone at 801-567-8176 or by email at 

amanda.hamblin@jordandistrict.org. You may also contact the teacher specialist assigned to your school with any 

questions. Please work with your teacher specialist for your materials requests as well as any equipment needs or 

requests. The current teacher specialist assignments are attached here for your reference.  
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